
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

14th October 2022 

Wednesday Lunchtime Club 

Our first session was a huge success! 

We did autumn crafts this week. Next week we are doing Halloween craft. 

We had lots of fun. 

 

Crossbar Coaches 

Mr O’Hanlon has recently suffered a serious injury whilst playing football so is not able to coach the  

children in school at the moment.  He will be away from work for another few months. 

We wish him all the best in his recovery and we hope to see him soon. 

In the meantime, Charlotte Payne is working as his replacement.  She is working alongside Mr Bood who is  

the Crossbar Apprentice. 

 

In The Book of Kindness 

This Week 

Alice New 

Jonah Hill 

PD Day and October Half Term 

Please remember that Friday 21st October is a PD Day: children do not 

attend school on this day.   

October half term starts Monday 24th and runs until Friday 28th October. 

Children will return to school on Monday 31st October. 

Please check our on-line term dates at https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Weekly Newsletter 



Year 5 

French Story Telling Workshop  -  Wednesday 12th October 

 

 

 

 Crossbar Holiday Club 


